
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
20th May 2023  
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian  
 

As you will be aware GCSE Examinations have now begun and we have been very impressed by the way our 

students have approached these. In order to support our students with their revision, formal lessons will 

continue until Friday 9th June. We expect that students will be in school until this date and will attend their 

current timetabled lessons. If for any reason your son/daughter needs to leave the school site, then we ask 

that you email or call school to organise this.  After the 9th June, students only need to attend for any 

examinations which they may have. 

GCSE examination results will be released on Thursday 24th August. Students can come into school to 

collect these and further details will be provided nearer the time. 

Can I take this opportunity to wish your child the very best of luck with their examinations and to thank you 

for your continued support.  

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mrs G Murphy 

Deputy Headteacher  


